Men's Club

Our mission is to provide social engagement for the fathers of the school and the men of Divine Grace Parish, that will allow an avenue of fundraising and donating time and energy to our parish and school.

■ How Do You Get Started?

The Men's Club meets the 2nd Monday of each month, usually at 7:30pm. Meetings typically last one hour. After there is a social gathering with food, liquid refreshments, card and/or just conversation. Contact our Men's Club President John Bozzo, by email, for more information.

Who Can Become Member?

Any adult male, 18 years or older and a member of the parish OR a parent of a school child belonging to the parish family community at large by desire or affiliation is eligible.

Why should You Join?

In today's busy world, it can be challenging to make a commitment. The Men's Club is not a commitment. Our group is an opportunity to become involved to the level you are comfortable and/or available. Membership participation ranges from attending a handful of events each year to full involvement with all activities. Men's Club efforts directly support our school, parish, and CYO athletics. The Men's Club funds CYO player fees, league fees, uniforms and equipment.

For more Information
Please Contact:

John Bozzo *– President* (734)755-3540 jbozzoiii@gmail.com

Monetary Donations:

Donations have exceeded \$100,000 over the past five years.

- Donation to complete the school parking lot project
- New commercial refrigerator and freezer for school cafeteria
- Purchase and installed new project screen for school gym
- \$16,000 for School Security System
- \$10,000+ annually from *Fish Fry* Revenue
- \$6,000 to school for help in hiring an additional teacher
- \$25,000 to Parish Capital Campaign for campus repairs & improvements
- Annual donation to school auction
- Ice maker for school cafeteria
- Full CYO funding including player fees, league fees, uniforms & equipment

Highlights and Activities:

- Labor and implementation support of school security system
- Installation of GAGA Ball pit
- Run 6 Fish Fry's during Lent
- Host Annual Golf Outing
- Annual lotto during January
- Technical expertise, labor and support of 'Living Nativity' event
- Assist with school and parish projects as needed

Join Us During Lent for Our Legendary Dine in Fish Fry held in the School Gym!!